
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Please see the communication below from Transport Planning. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Braes High School 
 
 
Service 641– Maddiston to Braes High School 
 
Due to ongoing capacity issues, the operation of service 641 will be revised to as follows.  
 
From Monday 8th January, these school buses will not serve bus stops after the Quarry Brae bus stop 
in the morning .  In the afternoons, no bus stops before Quarry Brae will be served. 
 
This means no pupils will be picked up, or dropped off, at the bus stops shown by the red dots 
below.  Please ensure your child is aware of this, as the bus will not be able to accommodate pupils 
who wish to use these stops. 
 
This should help alleviate the capacity issues and allow pupils who live the furthest distances from 
school to be able to travel.  
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions please contact the school transport helpline on 01324 504966/504724. 
 
 


